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The November 2024 meeting was held on 
Thursday November 7, 2024 with 12 members 
present.  
 
Election of officers for 2025 was held tonight. 
There were no nominations received prior to the 
meeting or from the floor at the meeting so the 
Secretary cast one vote to retain the current slate 
of officers. They are: 
President: Matt Kermizian 
Vice-President: Jim Kervin 
Treasurer: John P. Bates 
Secretary: Jeff Greene 
Trail Coordinator: Rich Ernst. 
  
Trail Report: Work parties will be announced 
soon to complete some bridge repairs and trail 
clearing. Please watch our Facebook page for 
these. If you perform any trail maintenance, 
please let the Trail Coordinator, Rich Ernst, 
know what was done by emailing him at: 
orrctrailcoordinator@gmail.com. We have to 
document all work to get our reimbursement 
from the state. 
 
The Annual Bill Clary, Tom LaComb & Carl 
Irwin Memorial Dinner will be held Thursday 
December 5th at 6:00 PM at the Ohio Tavern 
and Restaurant. A brief meeting will be held 
before dinner. Dinner will be a buffet. There 
will be a $20.00 per person charge for dinner 
and a cash bar.  
 
The 2025 Poker Run is tentatively scheduled for 
Saturday January 25th. Confirmation of this date 
will happen with the stops and will be in 
January’s newsletter.  
 
The club held a Youth Snowmobile Safety 
Course on Saturday November 2nd. Six children 
took and passed the course. Two club volunteers 
taught the course. If you have an interest in 
becoming a certified instructor, please reach out 
to me at mvwcjfg@yahoo.com. We can always 

use the help. The tentative date for the 2025 
course is Saturday November 1st.   
 
Club membership renewals are due. Thank you 
to everyone that has renewed. Club membership 
will entitle you to the NYSSA voucher to save 
$70.00 per sled on your NYS registration. The 
easiest and fastest way to renew is online at the 
NYSSA site at: 
https://membership.nysnowmobiler.com/clubs/7
35 
You’ll be able to print your voucher as soon as 
you renew.  
 
If you would prefer to renew through the mail with us, 
please send your dues to the address below and I’ll mail 
your voucher to you. 
 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelly Road  
Ohio, NY 13324 
 
’24/25 Renewal 
 
Name: ____________________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________ 
 
City: _____________________________________ 
 
State: ___________________Zip: _____________ 
 
Phone: ___________________________________ 
 
E-Mail: ___________________________________ 
 
[] Individual $30.00 Number of sleds to register ______ 
[] Family $30.00 
 
Follow the Club on Facebook for the latest news and 
events: https://www.facebook.com/OhioRidgeRiders 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday December 5, 
2024 at 6:00 PM at the Ohio Tavern & 
Restaurant.  
 
The Club wishes all our members a safe and Happy 
Thanksgiving! 


